
From: Pepper, James [James.Pepper@vermont.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 2:36 PM 
To: Belliveau, Maria 
Subject: Re: Information of how teh $150,000 will be spent by the marijuana Advisory Board 
 

 
I'm not sure how the exact amount was decided, but the money would go toward paying per diems of 
the members, providing staff to the commissions, and paying for the commission director position.  
 
James Pepper 

Director of Intergovernmental Affairs 
802-279-1086 (c) 
802-828-6403 (o) 
 
On Apr 12, 2016, at 2:02 PM, Maria Belliveau <MBELLIVEAU@leg.state.vt.us> wrote: 

Do you have any detail on how the $150,000 will be spent by the Marijuana Advisory 
Board? 
  
Maria Belliveau 
Associate Fiscal Officer 
(802) 828-5971 
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